
Summit Hills Architectural Planning & Street Maintenance Association 

HOA Board Summary of Activity 

10/21/2020 

 

The Coronavirus has made physical board meetings impossible.  All HOA business has been conducted 
with emails among the board members and lot owners.  The following board members were involved 
in these email communications:  Carol Richardson, Brandi Armenta, Lisa Satterfield 

Election Results 

Opened and counted ballots.  Scanned and shared ballots via email.  Election results were the following: 

Carol Richardson, Brandi Armenta, Lisa Satterfield were elected to the Summit Hills Board of Directors.  
Lois Croshier will not be on the board this year. 

Bills/Payments 

Reviewed bills via email and signed checks by drop off and pickup arrangements.   

Gate Security 

The magnet installation on the exit gate was completed. 

 

 

Carol Richardson 


